Sasha Linker

From: Galena West

Sent: Wednesday, August 19, 2020 12:56 PM

To: Sasha Linker

Subject: FW: Approval of Los Angeles County Matter ,FPPC Case 2017-00150

From: Bruce Lee <bruce.lee.sta@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, August 19, 2020 12:51 PM

To: Galena West <GWest@fppc.ca.gov>

Subject: Approval of Los Angeles County Matter ,FPPC Case 2017-00150

EXTERNAL EMAIL

August 19, 2020

Galena West, Executive Director

Fair Political Practices Commission

1102 Q Street, Ste. 3000

Sacramento, CA 95811

Attn: Richard C. Miadich, Chairman
Frank Cardenas, Commissioner
E. Dotson Wilson, Commissioner
Brian Hatch, Commissioner
Allison Hayward, Commissioner

Re: Approval of Los Angeles County Matter, FPPC Case 2017-00150

Dear Chairman Miadich and Commissioners,

|, as President of the Sacramento Taxpayers Association, urge your approval of the proposed
settlement of our lawsuit Howard Jarvis Taxpayers Association, et. al. v. Los Angeles County. |
also want to thank the Commission’s Enforcement Division for its recent efforts enforcing the Act
against cities and counties who have misused taxpayer funds on unlawful campaign activities. We
believe that your approval of this historic settlement will serve as an important deterrent to other
cities and counties considering such illegal activity in connection with the upcoming election.

Our taxpayer association will continue to monitor and report to the Commission any illegal
taxpayer funded campaign activities by cities, counties, school districts and other special

districts.



Yours sincerely,

Bruce

W. Bruce Lee, President
Sacramento Taxpayers Association

Bruce.Lee.STA@gmail.com

The mind, once exp anded tothe dimensions of larger ideas, never returns to its original size.

~ Oliver Wendell Holmes



